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Are You the Next Moose Musical Star? 

  

Members can qualify for a free trip to the 2015 International Moose 

Convention and a chance to win $5,000!! 

 

For the first time ever, the Moose is searching for the best 

Karaoke singers from across the Fraternity. 

 

Our competition at Lodge 1075 will be on Wednesday night, 

January 14, 2015 at 7:30 PM.   We will have three judges that will 

vote on one winner that night. Read more about this on the Moose 

International website. 

 

If you are interested in competing, please contact Wade Bennett 

at 850-570-5547. 

Tallahassee Moose Riders 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 24, 2015 

3:00 PM TO 5:00 PM 

$10.00 ENTRY FEE 

               (SEE BARTENDER FOR ENTRY FORM) 

$5.00 to taste and judge 

CASH PRIZES 
Winner will be sponsored in the Shuckers Chili 

Cookoff Feb. 7th, 2015 



Greetings from your Governor 
      

 First and foremost, I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! With that said, 2014 was a great year for me as governor of 

our lodge. It was definitely a learning experience and I look forward to seeing 

you all next year.  

  

This month we have a few events that I would like to make you aware of: 

• First, there is a District meeting and a Moose Legion Celebration at the 

Quincy Lodge on Saturday and Sunday January 10th and 11th.  I hope to 

see you all there!  

  

• Second, there is a Moose Legion Meeting on Monday, January 5th at 6:30 

PM.  This meeting will provide members a chance to learn what the Moose 

Legion is all about first hand. Additionally, it would be nice to see a higher 

level of participation at this meeting and there will be food at this event 

(covered dishes). However if you aren’t able to join us for this meeting, all 

Moose Legion meetings are held on the First Monday of every month at 6:30 

PM.  

 

On a separate note, it would be nice to see more voluntary participation within 

our lodge. There are always things to do around here, and it would be refreshing 

to see some new faces helping out. Anyone who is able and willing to help, just 

ask! 

 

To close, I’d like to take a moment to thank everyone for all the support you have 

given me and also extend a special thanks to the Women of The Moose 

(WOTM), as well as The Moose Riders for all that you do.  
 
 
Fraternally, 
Larry Durrance 
Governor 



From the desk of the Senior Regent 

 

 2014 is over and I hope  everyone had a wonderful Christmas.  We only have three 

months left of our tenures.   December was a very busy and sometimes hectic time for 

everyone.  

  

The Youth Involvement Committee had their Christmas Dinner Dance and Chinese Gift 

exchange on December 12th.  Everyone had a great time and a lot of laughs were 

exchanged. Thanks to all that helped in the kitchen and setting up the quarters.    

  

The Children’s Christmas Party was held December 14th and the kids had a lot of 

fun.  Santa even made it, riding on a fire truck.  A special thanks to Donna for helping me 

with the shopping and giving out the stockings, while I handled the pizzas.  Thanks also to 

Pat Browder and Diantha for helping me in the kitchen.  If I missed someone, I’m sorry. 

  

Please mark your calendar with these important dates.  The New Member Orientation will 

be on January 8th at 6 pm with the Chapter Activity Night Meeting immediately following 

at 7 pm.  We encourage all new members to stay and attend the meeting. 

  

The WOTM Business Meeting will be held  January 22nd at 7 pm. 

  

Upcoming Events this month are: January 9th, the Star Recorder  Committee will hold a 

Shrimp Dinner/Dance in the social quarters.  They will also be serving coleslaw, cheese 

grits, and hushpuppies.  The cost will be $10.00. 

  

The Special Olympics will have a Dinner/Dance on January 16th.  They will be serving 

Fried Chicken, Mashed potatoes, vegetable, rolls and dessert.  The cost will be $9.00. 

  

I have been asked to remind everyone that if you have an event, it is your responsibility to 

make sure all decorations are removed and put away BEFORE you leave.  If you have to 

leave early, then make sure you designate someone to do it for you.  If you are cooking in 

the kitchen, then make sure everything  is clean when you leave the area.  Donna should 

not have to come in and clean up after anyone.  We have taken for granted for a long time 

that she would take care of things.  The men are being told the same thing. 

  

Finally, now is the time to start recruiting for our 2015 Board.  Any of you ladies that would 

like to hold a chair, please contact Pat Browder, Vernell Strumski, Sonja Guthrie, or myself 

for  assistance on what is expected for the chair you are wanting to hold.  For 2015, we will 

have less chairs to fill and will be getting all the new info on this from International soon. 

  

See you at the Lodge !!!!!!!! 

 
Sue Zuniga 



SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT
1 2 3

5:30 FSU Football Party 6:30 Hamburger Steak

Traditional New Year's    Dinner

Day Dinner Chef Mens Pool Team

Music by Dixie Road

Bingo

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

6:30 Moose Legion 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Wings & Things 6:00 WOTM New 6:30 Fried Shrimp 11:00 District Meeting

  Meeting and Dinner     Comm. Meeting   Includes FF & Veggies    Member Orientation    Dinner and Moose Legion

7:00 LOOM Business 7:00 WOTM Chapter Chef WOTM Celebration at Quincy

    Meeting Chef Donna and Friends    Meeting Music by Ray Wiley Moose Lodge

7:30 Karaoke    Band

Bingo 7:30 Pool Bingo

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

11:00 District Meeting 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Chicken & 6:00 WOTM Board of 6:30  Fried Chicken

and Moose Legion      Comm. / Officer's    Dumplins    Officers    Dinner

Celebration at Quincy      Meeting Chef WOTM

Moose Lodge Chef Donna and Friends Music by  The Allie Cats

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Mexican Buffet 7:00 WOTM Business 6:30  Steak Dinner 3:00 Chili Cook Off by

    Comm. Meeting    Meeting   Moose Riders

7:00 LOOM Business

    Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Chef Larry Durrance

7:30 Karaoke Music by Pure Platinum

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

6:00 Joint Officers 6:30  Shepherd's Pie & 6:30 Baked Chicken

    Meeting    Cornbread   Dinner

6:30 LOOM House Chef Moose Riders

    Comm. Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Third Time

Bingo 7:30 Karaoke   Around

7:30  Pool Bingo
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LOOM Officers 
Governor  Larry Durrance     728-9771 
Jr. Governor Michael Schoening     567-6517 
Jr. Past Governor Bob Greer     877-8146 
Administrator Richard Williamson     509-0490 
Treasurer  Mike Stillwell     274-0011  
Prelate  Dwight Rhoden      629-4668     
Trustee  Billy Shelfer     320-4499 
Trustee  Darrell Mortier     524-1056 
Trustee  Carl Crayton     597-0640 
Sgt. At Arms Frank Faircloth     433-5943 
Inner Guard Brandon Singletary     264-6407 
Outer Guard Buster Pimental           544-9132 

SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS 

  Sunday  1:00 pm -  7:00 pm 
  Monday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Tuesday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Wednesday  3:00 pm -   10:00 pm 
  Thursday  3:00 pm -   9:00 pm 
  Friday  3:00 pm -   12:00 am 
  Saturday  12:00 pm -  9:00 pm 

QUALIFIED GUESTS 
Just a reminder about being a “Qualified Guest” 
with delinquent dues – you cannot be one.  If you 
have expired dues you cannot enter a Moose 
Lodge.  In order to be allowed to enter the Lodge 
again, you must pay your dues, wait six months, be 
terminated, and join again or be a “Qualified 
Guest”. 

WOTM Officers 

Senior Regent Sue Zuniga  688-7356 

Jr. Grad Regent Ann Stevens  576-1800 

Junior Regent Sonja Guthrie  562-2406 

Chaplain  Vernell Strumski  576-1729 

Sec/Treasurer Pat Browder  562-1123 

Recorder  Rita Stevens  545-9911 

Or you can contact us at WOTM1103@gmail.com 

Moose Riders Officers 

President: Casey Hightower   445-7865 

Vice President: Mike Vickers  728-7711 

Secretary:  Barb Mortier  524-1045 

Treasurer: D.J. White  418-0397 

Sgt. at Arms: Willie Selosky        570-772-5939 



Greetings From Your Administrator, 

 

Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  It’s been a very good year 

for our Lodge.  First of all, I would like to give thanks all our volunteers as if it were not for 

you guys, our success would not be where it is today.  Also special thanks goes out to the 

current WOTM Board of Officers for stepping up and doing whatever it takes to make our 

Lodge one of the best. 

  

December at the Lodge is to me always the most exciting and fun time of the year.  The 

WOTM did an outstanding job putting on our Christmas Dinner and Dance.  We had 

approximately 60 members who participated in the Chinese Gift Exchange which was very 

entertaining to say the least.  Our Annual Christmas Eve Hat Party was as also a fun time 

for all.  Congratulations to our Best Hat 1st Place Winner Joyce Lines, 2nd Place Best Hat 

Winner myself, and 3rd Place Best Hat Winner Tracy Crandall.  And last but not least was 

our New Year’s Eve Party which to me is always the best Party of the Year. 

  

As we start the new year, please consider volunteering your time to do something for our 

Lodge.  We have over 1,000 members and generally the same 25 or 30 members do 98% 

of the volunteer service in our Lodge.  The success of all Moose Lodges is dependent on 

the volunteer services of its members.  We are a volunteer organization.  If you never 

volunteer, someone else has to step up and do your share.  If you never volunteer, think 

twice before you complain about those who volunteer their time to serve you.  If you feel 

the service our volunteers provide to you should be better, then you should step up and 

show us how to do it better. Otherwise, rather than complain, you should be thanking them 

for their volunteer service.  For example, we have volunteers who cook for you, who serve 

you your food and generally clean up after you.  These volunteers need a pat on the back 

from you and not your criticism.  If the table you are sitting at has no salt, pepper, napkins. 

Ketchup etc., then get off it and go get you some.  We do not have people paid to provide 

you with this service.  Don’t complain, pitch in and do you fair share.  That is what Moose 

Members are all about.  Again, please consider doing your fair share and VOLUNTEER. 

  

Welcome new LOOM members who were voted into our Lodge during the month of 

December:  

       Jessie Corker – Sponsor Pat Browder   Thomas Hudson – Sponsor Charlie Hewitt 

       John Gay – Sponsor Chuck Ringel 

 

 

Fraternally, 

Richard Williamson 

Administrator 



  Thursday, January 1, 2015  
 

FSU Football Party  
 

Kickoff  at 5:30 

 

Lodge will provide a traditional New 

Year’s Day dinner for all to enjoy! 

2014 Christmas Hat Party 

winners – 1st Place Joyce Lines, 

2nd Place Richard Williamson 

And 3rd Place Tracy Crandall! 

 

Congrats to all of you!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

In case you missed it…. 

Pictures from the Kids’ 

Christmas Party 2014 



LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

LODGE 1075 

1478 CAPITAL CIRCLE NW 

TALLAHASSEE FL  32303 

 

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

Jan 7 Jan 14 Jan 21 Jan 28 
Wings N Things, 
includes FF and 
veggies 
 
 
Chef Donna & 
Friends 

Chicken & Dumplins 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Mexican Buffet 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Shepherd’s Pie and 
Cornbread 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 
 

Jan 2 Jan 9 Jan 16 Jan 23 Jan 30 

Hamburger Steak 
Dinner 
 
Chef Mens Pool 
Team  

Fried Shrimp 
Dinner 
 
Chef WOTM  

Fried Chicken 
Dinner 
 
Chef WOTM 

Steak Dinner 
 
 
Chef Larry 
Durrance 

Baked Chicken 
Dinner 
 
Chef Moose 
Riders 


